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Comments The indicated increase in HGV traffic on the roads leading to the site, especially through the village of 
Loxwood itself is inappropriate for these roads.  The roads in Loxwood are narrow and additional HGV 
traffic, particularly along the High Street will represent a significant safety risk for pedestrians and 
other road users.   
Noise and light pollution from the site and the impact of HGV traffic  will impact the very quiet nature 
of the area around the site creating a nuisance for nearby residents and reducing the  considerable 
amenity value of the location for walkers and those seeking peace and quiet in a rural setting. 
There is no evidence of any local demand for the brickmaking clay that would be produced and the 
location is by its nature totally unsuitable fora waste site operation. 
I believe there will also be a significant impact on mature trees  at the location which would be 
destroyed and also on the existing wildlife through loss of their habitat.  
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